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World Bank Statement on Lebanon 
 

 
Beirut, June 16, 2020: Further to recent news circulating on some media outlets and social media attributing 
to the World Bank an alleged “prediction of Lebanon collapse”, the World Bank deems it necessary to deny 
these unsubstantiated reports. The World Bank wishes to confirm that it does not issue such predictions and 
that its economic monitoring, analyses and statements on Lebanon are posted on its official Lebanon Country 
website.  The World Bank has been a long-standing partner of Lebanon and the Lebanese people and 
reiterates its commitment to support its efforts to address the social, financial and economic challenges it is 
enduring. 
 
 
 
Contacts:  
In Washington: Ashraf Al-Saeed, (202) 473-1187, aalsaeed@worldbank.org  
In Beirut: Zeina El Khalil, (961) 1-963-438, zelkhalil@worldbank.org  
 

 
For more information, please visit: www.worldbank.org/lb 

 
Visit us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/WorldBankMiddleEastNorthAfrica 
Be updated via Twitter: http://www.twitter.com/worldbankmena 
For our YouTube channel: http://www.youtube.com/worldbank 
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